SOUTHERN DISTRICTS ELECTRIC LIGHT BOWLS ASSOCIATION.
Minutes of General Meeting held by Video Conferencing
Wednesday 11t November 2020 at 7.00pm

Meeting opened by Secretary at 7.00 pm.

Attendance There was 23 Clubs represented at this meeting, from a total of 25 (we have 27 Clubs, but we
have two joint teams, South Oakleigh/Dandenong RSL and Middle Park/Albert Park. Thank you to all our
Clubs for enabling this season to go ahead, your support is greatly appreciated.

Apologies Bill Soulsby (Mordialloc) John Smith (Moorabbin) Chris Cullinan (Mt. Waverley)
Ross Maver (Glen Eira/McKinnon) Jim Bonwick (Cheltenham)

Minutes of previous General Meeting held on Wednesday 26*"October 2019 read by the Secretary and
passed as a true record

Business arising from the Minutes There was no business arising from the last meeting.

Financial The Secretary reported there had been little expenditure since the Annual Meeting, so our Bank
Balance is $7352.98.

We have spent $430.55 on score cards, we purchased 2 years supply this time, and will save a couple of
hundred dollars

The Secretary reported that several Clubs have not paid their Affiliation. (This should be

corrected by the state of the season.)

Match Committee- all feedback is appreciated, and updated on facebook, dropbox link
RE Christmas and Easter — due to COVID decided to avoid 22 Dec and week prior to Easter
Minor amendments — Div 2, Premier a couple of dates

Bye in Div 3 Chelsea pulled 2 teams out Saturday am

Keysborough entered a 2nd side Saturday am Div 4

Black Rock home ground Sandringham — Tulip St
If you send in appropriate photos or stories they will be added to facebook and circulated
Hopefully, all results will be received by 12 noon Wednesday

—email or SMS at the end of the game would be great

General Business Once again we thank, the Member for Malvern Michael O’Brien MLA and his staff for
their continued support and for our printing. Without his support our costs would be considerably
increased.

We would like to thank the Sandbelt Bowls Region, and particularly Gary Lasky, for setting up this Meeting
on Zoom on the Sandbelt’s site.

There was no business for discussion, so the Meeting closed at 7.40pm.

Next meetings -- TBA

e AGM — Usually July

e General Meeting - October
BOB BAXTER
SECRETARY/TREASURER
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